
REPORT OF THE PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
Tom Rayome Jake Cattanach Dean Veneman 
 

Date of Meeting:  October 6, 2020  
Reported to Council:  October 20, 2020 

 
The Public Works Committee met on Tuesday, October 6, 2020, at 6:00 p.m., via videoconference and in 
the Council Chambers at City Hall. Tom Rayome, Jake Cattanach, and Dean Veneman were present.  Others 
attending are on file in the Clerk’s office. 
 

1. Call to order 

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm. 

2. Review DPW Report 

The DPW report was reviewed 

3. Review assessment report public outreach and discuss next steps 

An assessment report summary, link to the report, and a survey is available online at 

wirapids.org. Residents are encouraged to visit the page and provide input by taking the survey. 

4. Review request correspondence with DOT and State elected officials to enumerate the 

reconstruction of 8th Street South. 

Reviewed correspondence requesting the DOT enumerate 8th Street as a project.  

5. Consider a revision of the parking ordinance to allow additional street parking on 12th Street S 

immediately south of Chestnut St. 

Motion by Veneman, second by Rayome to modify 27.13 as follows: 

 Ch. 27.13 Parking Regulations  
 (1) No Parking  
 (a) Parking Prohibited at all times  
  (20) Streets beginning with the letter “T” 
   (l)  12th St South, the east side, from 50 feet north of Chestnut St to 120 50  
    feet south of Chestnut St.    

Motion carried (3-0) 

6. Review referral list 

The referral list was reviewed. Due to the election on November 3, the public works meeting will 

be rescheduled. 

7. Adjourn 

Motion by Rayome, second by Veneman to adjourn. Motion carried (3-0) 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:26pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, Joseph M. Terry, P.E., Director of Public Works 



 

 

 

 

 

 


